

School Newsletter Catherine McAuley Ns

Reminders

JUNIOR SWIMMING - Wednesday 10th, 24th April SENIOR SWIMMING - Wednesday 17th April, 1st May

School Closures: 25th April-5th April. School reopen 8th April

Room1

March has been a very busy month for room 1! We have had Dave in doing music lessons with us and showing us how to play a banana!! We've hosted the hat parade and dressed up for world book day. We have tried out the new Lego kits and they are brilliant!!



Room 2

Room 2 are busy decorating their notebooks with the art teacher Aoife as we write. Last week they showed off their dancing skills. They taught the school how to dance "Shoe the Donkey" at the school Céilí. Bishop hats and tall hats were all the rage for the St Patrick's Hat Parade. A big highlight was a history trip to Kilmainham Gaol to learn about the leaders of the 1916 Easter Rising. They enjoyed going swimming and now they are looking forward to their Easter Holiday holidays and their Easter reading!

Room 3

We made these fantastic hats for the St Patrick's Day parade. On Thursday we went to Dubray to meet Alan Nolan and listen to him tell us how he became an author. On Fri we walked back to the bookshop with our World Book Day vouchers and bought Alan's book called TheCuriou Casse of the Irish Yeti.



Room 4

Another busy fortnight for Room 4. Last week, we all celebrated St Patrick's Day. Room 4 demonstrated the Siege of Ennis to the whole school, inspiring everyone to get up and give it ago. On Thursday we showed off our Pat's Hats. Then on Friday we had a surprise trip to Kilmainham Gaol, special thanks to Ms Walsh in Room 2. Some 6th class students attended their Service of Light, a big thank you to Ms Sheahan for preparing the children. We also enjoyed going to the Book Fair which raises funds to buy library books for the school. Finally, we are learning the story of Easter and making stained glass windows in art. We want to wish everyone a Happy Easter. Enjoy the holidays!

Room 5

We did planting in our classroom this month. We are hopeful for growing loads of potatoes, chives, baby lettuce, strawberries and turnips. We have already learnt that strawberry plants attract flys.





Room 6

Room 6 had so much fun celebrating
World Book Day. We visited Dubray
Bookstore and met with the author
Alan Nolan. We used our book
vouchers to get Alan's latest book and
he signed each copy. We also enjoyed
dressing up as our favourite
characters.



Room 8

Room 8 had a very exciting
March. We have been
learning about Area in
Maths and created amazing
Area Zoos. We celebrated
World Book Day and St.
Patrick's Day. We also made
fabulous how-to catch a
leprechaun stop motions.















Room 7

Room 7 have had a very busy March with all the St. Patrick's Day fun.



Room 9

Moving on to weight in Room 9, continuing their journey through measurement in Maths. We took a walk through the Easter Rising of 1916, The Civil War that followed and the influence of Michael Collins on today 'Daffodil Day'. We had a look at the words of William Wordsworth and figured out the clues given to find the Easter treats around our class.

Room 10

In Room 10 we have been busy celebrating everything from Spring, to World Book Day, St. Patrick's Day and Easter! Our celebrations have included hat making, ceili dancing, meeting the children's author Alan Nolan and creating lots of spring inspired art!



